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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Wed, Apr 16, 2025 at 10:24 AM
To: spraguestone <spraguestone@gmail.com>

Hello - 

I sent the attached letter in March, but it was returned to my office.  I am sending this to you for your files. 

I also would like feedback on the Sprague Stone address on this letter.  Is it incorrect?  If so, can you give me a current
address?

Thank you,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Program

Phone: 720.601.2276  |  Fax: 303.832.8106
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Address for FedEx or UPS:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov
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March 18, 2025

Matthew Sprague
Sprague Stone LLC
P O Box 294
Masonville, CO 80541

Re: Sprague Stone - File No. M-2015-006
Sprague Stone LLC
Technical Revision (TR-1) 
Revision to Exhibits C, D, E, F, and L

Dear Matthew Sprague: 

On March 18, 2025 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the
Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on July 25, 2024, addressing the following: 

Engineering Analytics (on behalf of the Operator) submitted a revision to update text and maps in

several exhibits for this permit, including the Mining Plan and the Reclamtion Plan. 

The decision reached by the Division is:  approve.   

The terms of Technical Revision No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit

No. M-2015-006. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2015-006 remain in full

force and effect. 

The revised liability amount exceeds the financial warranty currently held (see below), please submit
additional bond or a rider to your existing bond that equals or exceeds the Revised Liability.  The

revision will not be final until the bond is approved by the Division. 

Bond Held: $ 56,400.00

Prior Liability: $ 56,399.36

Change in Liability: $ 210,570.64

Revised Liability: $ 266,970.00

Prior Permit Acreage: 62.03

Change in Permit Acreage: 0.00

Revised Permit Acreage: 62.03

Prior Affected Acreage: 62.03



Change in Affected Acreage: 0.00

Revised Affected Acreage: 62.03

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 601-2276, or by email at
Rob.zuber@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist
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